
Fulbright Faculty Workshop

Peter VanDerwater
Please join us for an informational workshop with the U.S. Director of Outreach for the Fulbright Scholar Program

Tuesday, May 5, 2015

The Meliora, Frederick Douglass Building, River Campus
Workshop
3–5:30 p.m., Trustee and Potter Conference Rooms
Includes a panel of Fulbright awardees

Reception
5:30–7 p.m., The Meliora Ballroom
Workshop attendees are invited to attend a reception honoring past 
Fulbright awardees.

VanDerwater is Director of Outreach for the Fulbright Scholar Program, 
administered by the Institute of International Education (IIE), based in  
Washington, D.C. He leads efforts to promote Fulbright opportunities to  
U.S. faculty and administrators and engage U.S. academic institutions in an  
effort to expand program participation to a broad and diverse network.

Sponsored by the Office for Global Engagement in cooperation with the AS&E Dean’s Office

This is an open event. To reserve a space, please contact Nicoletta Pinopoulos  
at global@rochester.edu or (585) 273-1820.


